
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

10.02.2017 – Term 3 

 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have been learning all about how to be safe online. They have 

written safety rules and made posters to make people aware of the dangers.  

Also this week, in computing, the children have written algorithms to guide the robots 

(their partners) on a journey Alice can take home.  

 

 

We have also explored more skills and methods to help with division, we can share them 

with objects or the drawing method, group them, and use our 2s, 5s, 10 times tables! As 

part of our grammar skills we continued to learn about question marks and exclamation 

marks to make our writing even more exciting.  

   

In assembly on Friday the children were very lucky to have two special visitors, ask them 

about it!  

I have sent home some phonic activities which would be great to do over the half term to 

start preparing for the test in June.  

Next Week 

HALF TERM! We hope you have a wonderful half term.  

Dates for you Diary  

World book day – 2nd March 2017 


